
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Year 6 –  
Autumn 2 

 

 

 
 

We are learning about the Grand Canyon. 

 
Follow us on Twitter to find out more about what 

we are doing each week! We are 

@MountbattenPrim 

As readers we will be: 

• Using point-evidence-explain to prove 

and justify their answers 

• Discussing the vocabulary and author 

uses and how we can understand it in 

the context of the sentence or paragraph 

 
As writers we will be: 

• Writing a newspaper report  

• Writing a discussion text  

• Writing a short story with flashbacks 

 

 

As mathematicians we will be: 

• Finding out how to find equivalent 

fractions 

• Understanding how and why we add, 

subtract, multiply and divide fractions 

 

 

As scientists we will be: 

• Identifying from circuit diagrams 
those circuits that will or won’t work 

• Carrying out a series of enquiries 
that explore the effects of voltage on 
electrical circuit components. 

In geography we will: 

• Understanding how the Grand 

Canyon was formed. 

• Finding out about different biomes in 

the Grand Canyon 

As artists we will be: 

• Improving their mastery of art and design 

techniques, including drawing, painting 

with a range of material including to 

design a biome map 

 

 

In Computing we will be: 

• Understanding computer networks 

including the internet 

• Understanding opportunities offered for 

communication and collaboration 

 

 

In PE we will be: 

• Leaning and practising net games such 

as badminton and tennis 

 

 

 

In RE we will be: 

• Learning about how significant it is that 

Mary was Jesus’ mother 

 

 

As musicians we will be: 

• Learning is focused around two 

tunes and improvising: Bacharach 

Anorak and Meet The Blues. 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 

11/11/19 – Remembrance Day Assembly 

15/11/19 – Children in Need (non-uniform) 

29/11/19 – Christmas Craft Afternoon 

06/12/19 – Christmas Fayre 

11/12/19 – Christmas Panto  

20/12/19 – Christmas Party Day 

20/10/19 - School closes for end of term 

PE 

PE is every Wednesday afternoon for children 

in 6W. 

Children must bring trainers every week. 

Reading books 

Reading at home is vitally important.  Please 

remember to read at home every night and get 

your home reading record signed. 

Water bottles 

Please send your child with a water bottle. 
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